
 

 

    December 17, 2021 
Daniel Goldner, Chair  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:  Request for Service List Updates 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 

Please remove Matthew Fossum, matthew.fossum@eversource.com, from the below 
listed dockets at the Commission: 

 
 IR 15-296, Investigation into Grid Modernization  
 DE 16-576, Development of New Alternative Net Metering Tariffs and/or Other 

Regulatory Mechanisms and Tariffs for Customer-Generators  
 DE 19-057, Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules  
 DE 20-161, 2020 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 
 IR 20-166, Investigation into Compensation of Energy Storage Projects for 

Avoided Transmission and Distribution Costs  
 DW 20-184, Request for Change in Rates  
 DE 21-020, Joint Petition to Approve Pole Asset Transfer  
 DE 21-029, Petition for Approval of Change in Regulatory Reconciliation 

Adjustment Rate  
 DE 21-077, 2021 Energy Service Solicitation  
 DE 21-089, Petition for Recovery of Storm Expenses 
 DW 21-090, Petition for Approval of the Acquisition of Abenaki Water Company 

by Aquarion Company  
 DW 21-093, Petition for Franchise Expansion, Acquisition of Assets and 

Application of Existing Rates  
 DRM 21-135, Petition for Rulemaking to Amend Puc 2000 Rules to Include 

Community Power Aggregation Provisions  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this matter. 
       Very truly yours, 

       
       Matthew J. Fossum 
       Senior Regulatory Counsel 
CC: Service Lists 
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